MEMORANDUM

TO: Kerrith Fiddler, City Administrator

FROM: Eric Randall, Chief of Police B %J
DATE: October 4, 2022

RE: Youth Football Off-Duty Security Pay

This memorandum is being submitted after an emergency meeting was held on October
3, 2022, with Mayor Robinson and Councilman Wiggins regarding a recent double
shooting incidentat a youth football game in Escambia County resuiting in the death of
one victim.

Please find attached a proposal to staff off-duty security at the remaining youth football
games in the city of Pensacola for 2022. The total estimated amountto fund this special
assignmentwill be approximately $9500.

/attachment



MEMORANDUM

TO: Eric Randall, Chief of Police
FROM: Kevin Christman, Deputy Chief of Police\}/‘
DATE: October 3, 2022

SUBJ: Youth Football Off-Duty Security Pay

On October 1, 2022, a shooting occurred at a youth football game within the jurisdiction
of Escambia County resulting in the death of an adult male and serious injury to a second
adult male. To ensure enhanced off-duty police security to deter further violence at youth
football events within the city limits, this request is submitted for City Council
consideration of additional funds for Police Department use.

Legion Field: Two Police Officers, 10 hours each at a rate of $50 per hour, for October 8,
2022

MaGee Field: Two Police Officers, 10 hours each at a rate of $50 per hour, for October 8,
2022, and October 22, 2022

NEP: Two Police Officers, 10 hours each at a rate of $50 per hour, for October 8, 2022,
and October 29, 2022

Soul Bowl at Pensacola Blue Wahoo’s Stadium: Five Police Officers, 10 hours each at a
rate of $50 per hour on October 15, 2022

Youth Football playoffs (Site TBD): Two Police Officers, 10 hours each at a rate of $50
per hour, on November 5, 2022, and November 12, 2022

Total Request: $9500



